
Report on OSL Training - January 2022

Dear Partners,

I am happy to report to you that the OSL training was a blessing. 17 Pastors and elders
participated representing 17 churches in and around Macherla town. Pastor Paparao from the
Lutheran church opened his church for the training. Pastors loved the study material we shared.
They are so thrilled about how God enhanced their faith. They have read through the gospels
several times and preached from them. They have attended several meetings where people
taught from the gospels. But this was the first time they heard all the healing miracles Jesus
performed in one training.

Every single one agreed that it is the need of the hour. Every one returned home with a great
power to heal the sick. They are so happy that their churches are going to be filled with so many
newcomers. All of them were so happy to receive a $15 cash gift each.

We are going to train 15 more on 16th & 17th of this month in a place called Palasa. I thank Gary,
Mike and Noreen for sending $1500. You are a huge blessing to thousands of people in the
Indian villages. We need $700 more to cover all the cost for this training. We pray and look
forward to it.



Bro Renju, one of our elders, joined me in teaching. He led the group in singing as well. I would
appreciate your prayers as I travel on 15th to 17th of this month.

Thank you so much for being part of the mission in India.

Blessings!
Pastor Samson Veruva


